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Dear staff, parents, and carers, 
 
Following the works notification earlier this term regarding drinking water quality test results 
for Main Arm Upper Public School, remediation work has now been completed by a qualified 
and accredited tradesperson. 
  
Re-testing of the affected tap outlets by an independent hygienist has confirmed the results 
meet the requirements of the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines. 
  
Access to the following tap outlets has now been restored: 

• tanks 1 and 2 located south of Building A 
• the tap in the canteen sink 
• the chiller bubbler in Building F 
• the bubblers in Building A 
• the taps in the sick bay and staff kitchen in Building D 
• the taps in the 2 demountable buildings. 

 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  
  
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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